
Kevin Cook <kevin.c.cook@multco.us>

Is a security light proposed?
Gary Shepherd <Gary.Shepherd@oregonmetro.gov> Fri, Feb 22, 2019 at 10:50 AM
To: Kevin Cook <kevin.c.cook@multco.us>

Kevin – Good morning.  In addi�on to the ligh�ng proposed on the vault toilet, represented in Exhibit 11 and in our
June 8th submission (item 8), the narra�ve references a “security” light in the parking area.  It is not currently
depicted in any drawings.  This was referenced in case comments from ci�zens or the local sheriff desired it or it was
otherwise determined as something that would be appropriate.  There is no standard that requires ligh�ng that I am
aware of.  The reference was included to keep our op�ons open.  The ligh�ng standard merely states if you do put a
light in that it needs to be dark skies compliant.  We are commi�ed to only using dark skies compliant ligh�ng.  I think
that a condi�on of approval can ensure compliance with that standard. 

Thanks and have a nice weekend.  Gary

Gary Shepherd

Senior Assistant A�orney

Office of Metro A�orney

600 NE Grand Avenue

Portland, OR 97232

Direct: (503) 797-1600

Fax: (503) 797-1792

gary.shepherd@oregonmetro.gov

Confiden�ality No�ce:  This e-mail may contain confiden�al or privileged informa�on.  If you received this e-mail in error, please do not read,
disclose, copy, or distribute the email.  Instead, please no�fy me immediately by replying to this message and by calling 503-797-1600.  I also
ask that you please delete the original message.  Thank you.

From: Kevin Cook [mailto:kevin.c.cook@multco.us] 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 3:52 PM 
To: Gary Shepherd 
Subject: Is a security light proposed?
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Hi Gary,

 

Just looking for a clarification.

 

I noticed mention of a security light under your findings on MCC 33.4185 (on pdf page 56) of the Burlington Cr. forest
document. 

 

However, I didn't see a security light referenced anywhere else or on the plans.

 

If so, can you provide the proposed location and height for now and confirm dark sky compliant? If on a pole, we would be
looking for dark earth-tone color.

 

Thanks. 

 

Kevin Cook 
Senior Planner

Multnomah County Dept. of Community Services 
1600 SE 190th Ave, Suite 116 
Portland, OR 97233 
P 503.988.0188 
Pronouns: (he/him/his)
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